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Secretary 
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We hope that you enjoyed a wonderful Christmas season in the 
company of family and friends.  As we begin 2012, we hope that it will 
be a year of growth and happiness for you, your families and all of us 
here at North Ridge Farms. 
 
~ The NRF HOA Board 
 
 

Home Decorating Contest 
 
Everyone’s decorations were lovely! 
Thanks to all who participated for your 
hard work and creativity. (And thanks to 
all who voted!) 
 
Congratulations to this year’s winner: 

 
The Boice Family 
They have received the $50 prize and 
the winner’s sign to proudly display in 
the front yard! 

 
 

 

Homefront News  
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Rachel Roup                  222.8792 

Lauren Brady                222.5509 

Sarah Abukwaik *         225.5597 

Rachel McLanahan *    225.5851 

Briana Vance *             225.9090 

Jillian Taylor                 222.8222 

Kellie Sulzle                   222.1937 

Shelbie Potter                222.1234 

Jade Cleary                   265.2029 

* certified 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Rachel McLanahan       225.5851 

Lauren Brady                222.5509 

Sarah Abukwaik           225.5597 

Kamilla Bentsen           222.6144 

Jillian Taylor                222.8222 

Elena Cseh                    265.0064 

Briana Vance               225.9090 

Shelbie Potter               222.1234 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Josh Lund                      640.8840 

Michael Roup                222.8792 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NRF Board News 

 
2012 budget: 
Please visit www.nrfcrestwood.com to view a copy of the budget 
 
Projects: 
One of the projects for this year is new LED lights for the front entrance. 
Currently, there are many broken light fixtures and the replacement costs 
are steadly increasing. These new LED Lights will greatly lower costs (each 
one lasts 50,000 hours with no bulbs to replace) .We are on target to 
complete this project by late Spring. 
 
Annual Meeting: 
The Annual Meeting will be held this year at the end of April. More details 
to follow in the coming months. 
 
Board Members Needed: 
We are looking for a few residents to join us to help keep this the best 
neighborhood in Oldham County.  Please contact one of the current board 
members if you are interested.  
 
 

Annual Dues Reminder (Feb 1st)  
 

$275 Payable to NRFHOA (Treasurer) 
 

Community Events 

 

Dinner Divas! 
 

Time: 
Jan.18th, 6:30 

 
Place: 

Hometown Pizza 
 

R.S.V.P.: 
Jackie @ 225-5851 

Neighborhood 
Babysitters 

Neighborhood       
Pet sitters 

 

 Neighborhood 
Petsitters 

Yard Help 
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“The Story” 
You're invited to Gordon & Cyndi Marcy's house for cafe-style conversation 
using "The Story," from New York best-selling author Max Lucado. We will 
meet each Tuesday evening, beginning February 7, from 7:00-8:30. 
Experience the Biblical narrative in a whole new way. If interested call 222-
8187. 

“Homeless” 
Dan Pace 

Christian Comedian 
Jan 27th at 7pm $5 per person 

Covenant United Methodist Church, La Grange  
 

Comedy Show is for Ages 13 and up! Nursery care available. 
“Steve-O The Magician” for Ages 12 and under on the Lower Level 
Suggested $1 per child donation. Proceeds to benefit the Young Adult 
Mission Trip to Belize in July.  
 
Dan is a 28 year veteran of stand-up comedy. He has worked with the 
biggest names in stand up and has head lined from Buffalo to Vegas. Early 
in his career Dan established a reputation as an impressionist and promises 
to revisit many of the celebrity voices that have been a part of his act from 
the beginning. Dan is “nearly” famous in corporate circles because of his 
ability to "keep it clean." 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

   
   

 
 


